
From: Mary Pracht 
Sent: 06 April 2020 12:17 
To: Rosanne Donovan 
Subject: RE: COVID PUP  for Protection Applicants living in community 
 
Rosanne, 
Yes, a protection applicant living in the community with friends who was legally working and has 
lost that employment has eligibility to Covid payment. (This person does not have entitlement to 
DEA)   
 
There are separate temporary arrangements for people in DP centres who want to stay with 
friends during the Covid crisis, and they continue to receive DEA and are not eligible for Covid 
Payment. These people remain listed as being within IPAS accommodation.  
 
Regards 
Mary  
 
 

From: Rosanne Donovan  
Sent: 06 April 2020 12:04 
To: Mary Pracht 
Subject: COVID PUP for International Protection Applicants living in the community 
Importance: High 

 
Hi there Mary, 
 
I hope all is well with you. 
 
Just a quick query ………. A person living with friends in the community, no STAMP 4 yet, were 
working part time -  are they entitled to the COVID payment? 
 
Stay safe and well. 
 
Kind regards 
Rosanne 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Tracie Williams  
Sent: 06 April 2020 11:50 
To: John Harrington 
Cc: Rosanne Donovan; Eric White; Marie O'Flynn 
Subject: Copy of CV 19 DPA PUP to SIU datamatch.xls 

 
Folks, 
 
Attached is a spreadsheet – showing Cork clients who are receipt in DEA  and who have 
applied for COVID Pup also ( to which they are not entitled) 



 
John Harrington has successfully dealt with similar cases before and will deal with these before 
next payment run. 
 
One case has gone to John Walsh and one was proper to Killarney who have been advised of 
same. 
 
It may be that these clients have status and are entitled to PUP or not but a summary will issue 
when complete. 
 
Tracie 


